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Karen Dethlo� 

REMINDER:
The NOSHE Annual Membership Dues have been changed to an annual
membership based on the sign-up date. Please watch for renewal information
for Individual Member (Healthcare and A�liate) and/or Sponsorship renewal. 
Also, please consider joining ASHE National if you are not a current member. 
Dues can be paid online at:
                           www.NOSHE.org or ASHE.org for the national dues

2015 - 1st Quarter

Congratulations NOSHE Members . . . . . . . .
In the 4th quarter of 2014, NOSHE Members that attended events in October, November  and
December were entered into a drawing. Congratulations to the following NOSHE Members:
 2015 Paid ASHE National Membership
  Marc Visnick - University Hospitals
  Je� Montgomery - Whiting-Turner Contracting Company
  Gail Whipley - Sisters of Charity Health System
 2015 CHFM Test Waiver
  Bruce Richardson - Cleveland Clinic
  Daniel Sutton - CBRE
  Filippo Scal�di - Euclid Hospital (Cleveland Clinic)

NOSHE would like to welcome 
Linda Hemingway as the new

NOSHE Administrative Assistant!
Please feel free to contact Linda

at info@NOSHE.org

Welcome to NOSHE

2015 NOSHE Educational Events

1/22/15 - Barrier Management Conference
2/12/15 - Healthcare Coatings - Webinar
3/5/15 - Healthcare Facility Tour - Akron Children’s Hospital
4/23/15 - Green Strategies for Healthcare - Conference
5/8/15 - Annual NOSHE Conference
6/25/15 - ASHRAE 188 - Webinar
7/12 - 7/15 - ASHE Annual Conference - Boston
8/21/15 - NOSHE Social Event
9/17/15 - Educational Program - Breakfast Meeting
10/15/15 - Special Topics - Webinar
11/6/15 - CHFM Prep Class
12/3/15 - 1/2 Day Educational Training Program

2015 NOSHE Annual Conference
Friday May 8, 2015

LaCentre - 25777 Detroit Road, Westlake Ohio
7:30am - 5:00pm

Registration Now Open
Includes: Breakfast / Lunch / Social Event

Keynote Addresses
Educational Breakout Sessions

Vendor Trade Show
Networking Opportunity

6 CEU’s Visit www.noshe.org for full conference details

ASHE Update
ASHE has recently announced:
A change in the standards regulating operating room humidity levels may con�ict with the instructions for use on 
some equipment and supplies routinely used in surgery. ASHE has collaborated with the American Hospital Assn. 
and the Association for Healthcare Resource & Materials Management to develop an advisory explaining the 
issue and giving members guidance on how to proceed.  Visit the ASHE website to see the full update - ASHE.org

Spring has �nally arrived, and with it, our NOSHE Annual Conference, Friday, May 8 at LaCentre on Detroit Rd. in  Westlake.
Our Education Committee has lined up a great team of presenters, who will speak on the latest changes in The Joint 
Commission Standards and succession planning. Both key issues for our membership. In addition to our election ballot, 
the Board has determined our By Laws are in need of some minor edits, ostensibly, to correct some grammatical errors, to 
change/simplify our dues structure from a calendar year to annually (based on registration date) and to change NOSHE’s 
�scal year from June-May to a calendar year. This last change will place our organization in alignment with ASHE’s calendar 
year and assists NOSHE’s leadership in coordinating with ASHE programs. The NOSHE Board of Directors has approved these 
changes and presents them to the membership for your review and approval. We look forward to seeing you at the Annual 
Conference on May 8. 


